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In a demonstration of our enduring friendship and important bilateral
partnership, U.S. Ambassador to Lebanon Elizabeth Richard broke ground today
on the new U.S. Embassy compound in Beirut, Lebanon.

The multi-building compound will be located in the suburb of Awkar on a 43-
acre site. The compound will provide a safe, secure, sustainable, and modern
platform that supports U.S. Embassy staff in representing the U.S. Government
to Lebanon and in conducting day-to-day diplomacy.

Professionals from the United States, Lebanon, and other countries will work
side-by-side to complete this new diplomatic facility. Morphosis Architects
of Culver City, California, is the architect for the project. B.L. Harbert
International of Birmingham, Alabama is the construction contractor.

Since 1999, as part of the Department’s Capital Security Construction
Program, the Bureau of Overseas Buildings Operations (0BO) has completed 135
new diplomatic facilities with an additional 50 projects now in design or
under construction.

0BO’s mission is to provide safe, secure, and functional facilities that
represent the U.S. Government to the host nation and support our staff in the
achievement of U.S. foreign policy objectives. These facilities represent
American values and the best in American architecture, engineering,
technology, sustainability, art, culture, and construction execution.

For additional information, please contact Christine Foushee at
FousheeCT@state.gov or (703) 875-4131, or visit www.state.gov/obo.
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